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Dennis and Sharon Gregory 
705 N. Street 
Gering, NE 69341 

I~ NY 13357 

20 June, 2001 

RE: Settlement of Personal Injury Concern 

Dear Sharon and Dennis: 

I have enclosed a release that will need to be signed, notarized, and returned to my 
attention. I will go ahead and send the firearm to our Arms Service Division to be 
repaired and returned to you. Once I have the executed release back, I will issue the 
paperwork needed to process the settlement check. 

If you have any questions please call. 

Sincerely, 

Fred Supry 
Consumer Affairs Specialist 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler A venue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

315-895-3606 

Enc. 
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